
AMHERSTBURG RIVERFRONT 
FESTIVAL PLAZA AND MARINA 

CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

 

 
NOTICE OF INTENT AND 

INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

The Town of Amherstburg intends to redevelop the former Duffy’s Tavern and Motor Inn 

property (306 Dalhousie Street) on the Detroit River waterfront as a transient marina and 

public festival plaza. The project is being planned under Schedule B of the Municipal Class 

Environmental Assessment.  The study has progressed to the point that design alternatives 

have been identified for review and public comment. 
 

DROP-IN CENTRE 
 

Interested parties are welcome to attend the Drop-In Centre.  Representatives of the Town of 

Amherstburg and Landmark Engineers Inc. will be present to answer any questions and obtain 

feedback.   The Drop-In Centre will be held on: 
 

DATE:  Wednesday, August 8th, 2018 

   TIME:  2:00 – 4:00 p.m. and 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

   PLACE:  Libro Credit Union Centre 

     Community Room 

        3295 Meloche Road 

       Amherstburg, Ontario 

 

We are presently contacting all private and public agencies that may have an interest in the 

project to solicit their comments and to confirm their interest in the Environmental Assessment 

process. For additional information or to provide comments on the project, please contact one 

of the following individuals: 

 

Town of Amherstburg           Landmark Engineers Inc. 

Mr. Mark Galvin, P.Eng.                   Mr. Daniel Krutsch, P.Eng. 

3295 Meloche Road                 2280 Ambassador Drive 

Amherstburg, Ontario  N9V 2Y8          Windsor, Ontario  N9C 4E4 

(519) 736-5408 x2137   (519) 972-8052 

mgalvin@amherstburg.ca             dkrutsch@landmarkengineers.ca 

                 

Under the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and the Ontario 

Environmental Assessment Act, unless otherwise stated in submission, with the exception of 

personal information, all comments will become part of the public record and will be released, 

if requested to any person.       
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